
 

          

       

Welcome to St. Timothy's, 2400 Alta Vista Drive 

      Tel: 613-733-0131   E-mail: sttimsoffice@on.aibn.com 

Website www.sttimsottawa.com 

Minister: Rev. Reine Boghos   E-mail:revreineboghos.sttims@bellnet.ca 

          Office Administrator: Norah Heggie Music Director & Organist:  Louise Thompson 
 

Sunday -  May 5th, 2019 

GOD CALLS US TOGETHER 

 

WELCOME to all who are worshiping with us today.  If you are visiting with us, a special welcome.  New friends are 

asked to sign our guest book at the front entrance and/or fill out one of the “We would like” cards found at the back of the 

Red Psalm books.  Following the service everyone present  is invited downstairs for coffee, tea, juice and conversation.                                                                                                                                   

 

OUR THANKS  TODAY to the following :                                                                                                                   

Ushering Convener:  Linda Walkers         Greeting:James Douglas         Banking: Usaha Ginting & Libby Staveley  

Hosting Coffee: Rhw Dycks  & Joyce McKenzie                  Worship  Assistants:  Ernie McArthur & Eugene Asomani      

Worship Elder: Gregory Bedell                                                                                                                                                                    

                              Pastoral Team Member on duty for May:  Shirley MacLeod 

(If you know of anyone in the congregation who is ill  or in need of a visit, please let the Pastoral Care member 

named in the bulletin know.  
 
Reverend  Reine Boghos' Office Hours:  Reverend Reine Boghos will be in her Office on Tuesdays and Fridays and, of 

course, will be in the building on Sundays.  She will welcome your visit, so if you wish to meet with her please call her at 

613-870-2179 to make an appointment. 
 
EASTER PLANTS:  Anyone wishing to take an Easter plant home, may do so following this morning's service.  Thank you 

for your donations.                        
 
SPRING SALE, SATURDAY MAY 11:  It is time to start putting aside items for the fast approaching Spring Sale: 

clothes, books, treasures (large and small), jewelry, toys and games.  And of course, to start thinking about what you might 

bake for the very popular bake table.  Items are to be delivered during Office hours Tuesday to Friday 9am to noon when the 

Church building is open, and only on the Sunday and in the week before the Sale.  More information on the Section Leads, 

their contact information, and the need for volunteers will follow. 
 
ST. JOE'S WOMENS SHELTER:  The Mission and Outreach Committee will be collecting items for St. Joe's Women's 

Shelter again this year on every Sunday of May.  St. Joe's offers a day program for homeless and disadvantaged women 

and their children.  They offer support as well as social and educational programs for women in a safe environment.  

Toiletries for women and children are items that are always needed.  They would really appreciate shampoo, conditioners, 

soaps, body wash and hand cream, tooth paste, tooth brushes, deodorant, etc.  They do not take razors or mouth wash.  

Please put any items you can provide in the hamper in the Narthex at the front of the church.  Your support for this 

collection is greatly appreciated.   
 
E-WASTE COLLECTION:  Saturday May 25th and Sunday May 26th:  As a fund raising project for the Main Hall Re-

flooring. The Stewardship Committee will be organizing in the St. Timothy's parking lot an E-waste collection.  Ontario 

Electronic Stewardship (OES)  pays by the tonne and recycles the used home electronics.  On the two days allocated please 

bring old TV's, DVD's, phones, cameras, computers, laptops, speakers, etc.  Clothes will also be collected.  Spread the word 

to neighbours and friends.  Several volunteers will be needed to load the truck and signup sheets will be available in due 

course. 
 
SCHOOL KITS FOR KIDS:  RESULTS:  We've collected $1656.50 for the children in Democratic Republic of  

Congo; that will purchase enouch school kits for 82 children.  Thank you so much for making this Lenten Mission Project a 

success! 
 
TELEPHONE DIRECTORY:  Those wishing a copy can obtain one through the Church Office.  Digital copies are 

available by contacting Joanne Payne.  One copy per household, please. 
 

http://www.sttimsottawa.com/


PLANNED GIVING:  Have you sometimes wondered if, and how, you might contribute to the St. Timothy's legacy by 

making a long term gift?  The Stewardship Committee has been given several papers by Jeffrey McCully on “Planned 

Giving”, before and after death.  A Summary of these papers will be left in the Narthex, and the Committee asks that you 

take it home and read it, with the future stability and welfare of St. Timothy's in mind.  If you find yourself interested in one 

or more of these vehicles for “Planned Giving”, the more complete paper on that vehicle or vehicles can be obtained from 

Joanne Payne or Ernie McArthur. 
 

 
EVENING BIBLE STUDY:  The Evening Bible study meets every second Monday.  The next meeting is  

May 6 at 7pm.  We are studying: “Abiding in Christ”.  You are most welcome to join us. 
 
WEDNESDAY BIBLE STUDY:  The Wednesday Bible study group meets every Wednesday at 10am. We are studying 

“Spiritual Warfare.  All are welcome. 
 
ST. TIMOTHY'S NEEDS YOUR TALENTS:  The Stewardship Committee is asking each of you to consider prayerfully 

how you might contribute to the life of St. Timothy's as a volunteer.  Please see the notice board, and the Time and Talents 

Survey, both located in the Narthex.  Please return the completed Time and Talents Survey to Joanne Payne or Ernie 

McArthur. 

***************************************************************************************************  

TODDLERS & BABIES                                                                                                                                                  

Toddler Care is provided for children aged 1 (walking) to 3 in the Toddler Room during the Worship Service following 

Children's Time.  Rocking chairs are available for nursing parents in the Toddler Room; a change table is available in the 

Youth Room. 

SUNDA Y SCHOOL    J UNIOR YOUTH                           SENIOR YOUTH                                                                    

May 5                                                                May 25                                                TBD                                                                                                                                                                     

  Sunday school service                                        Fun Day                                                            Pizza & Devotions 

May 12                                                                                                                                                                                                   

  Sunday school classes  

**************************************************************************************************                                                     

 

….... Ottawa Innercity Ministries'  street-involved youth arts program will be holding their 10th Anniversary celebration 

 on May 9th from 6:30pm-9pm at the Ottawa Art Gallery (10 Daly Ave).  The Youth Choir will perform at 7pm, and 

 art can be purchased by silent auction (cash, cheque, Visa, MasterCard).  Admission is by donation!  For more 

 information visit ottawainnercityministries.com or call 613-237-6031.  

........ Join the Ottawa Centre of the Royal Canadian College of Organists for the Great Bach Marathon 3 on Saturday, 

 May 11th. Beginning at 1:30pm at Woodroffe United Church (207 Woodroffe Ave).  On the 334 th anniversary of 

 Johann Sebastion Bach's birthday, pianists, organists and  a cellist will perform the music of Bach, in support of 

 Scholarships for Beginning Organists. “ Come when you can; leave when you must!” 

 

 

 


